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September 14" 1962 

Mr. Warren L. Green 
7202 North Mercer way
Mercer Island" Washington 

Dear Warren: 

tourth ot August were timed 
them shortly betore leaving Ho 
New York City. 

The picture ot arly Dublier radio 
phone i8 very good. I look 0 seeing the dj.8play 
a t the Museum ot History and .1\)Jfj~ry. 

Your encJ4irdi"-:l'bC~ ~...a""l:Aattle !Pa1r whets my 
curios1t7 • I here. The precise 
datea ot my visl epend upon what 
happens in san er" I'll De 10 seattle a 
tew days during 1n October and w1ll eon-
tact you by phone circUlUtances. 

Your letters ot the tOl1""~;;;;:;;;;~\llIIM 
JU8t~~ 

Grote Reber 

OR:S 


